
 

 

060/2022 

 

MINUTES OF THE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING HELD AT  
7.00pm ON MONDAY 28th NOVEMBER 2022  

AT BERNARD WESTON PAVILION, GREAT BILLING 
 
 
PRESENT  Cllr. J. A. Marlow (Chairman of Billing Parish Council) 

Cllrs. Mrs C. Worthington, Mr F. Brett, Mr S. Rockall and Mr C. Shah 
 
 
Also Present:  Mrs. C. Goodridge (Clerk to Billing Parish Council) 
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Apologies for Absence 
Apologies were received and accepted from Cllrs. Rev. R. Burbidge and Mr J. 
Clements.   
 
To Receive Declarations of Interest Under the Council’s Code of Conduct 
None 
 
Budget 2023/2024 
Members discussed the budget.  
 
It was proposed by Cllr. Rockall and seconded by Cllr. Worthington that the 
proposed budget created by the clerk be accepted and taken to full council to be 
formally discussed at the next Parish Council meeting with the Precept demand. 
 
Cllr. Marlow wanted to thank the clerk for the preparation of the draft budget.  
 
Date of Next Meeting and Closure 
There being no further business the meeting was closed at 7.16pm. 
 
The next Parish Council Meeting will be held at 7.30 pm on Monday 12th December 
2022 at Bernard Weston Pavilion, Gt. Billing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BILLING PARISH COUNCIL 

Established 1894 
 

Serving Bellinge, Ecton Brook, Great Billing and Little Billing 
 

 



 

 

                    


